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Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject:

Bob Cole <bob@bnkrealty.com>
Saturday, March 13, 2010 6:51 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
cftcfeedback@fxdd.com
Against Changin Margin Requirements

Please mark me down as strongly against changing the margin requirements from 100:1 to 10:1.

Bob Cole
Retail Trader
Longwod, FL
407-620-3665
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